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9 May 2023 

  

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons,  

 

RE: Secondary Interschool Sports   

 

 We are excited to announce that the secondary interschool sports season is officially underway. Our students have 

been working hard to prepare for their respective sports and we are thrilled to see them represent our school in the 

upcoming competitions.  

  

As we gear up for the season, we wanted to share some important information with you regarding the fixtures, 

venues, and ladder for the interschool sports. The EISM website is the best place to access all this information in real 

time. This website provides up-to-date information about the latest fixtures, venues, results, and ladders for all the 

different sports in the competition.  

  

Please note our division is Eastern North   

https://eism.org/index.php/fixtures/   

  

To access this information, simply visit the EISM website and navigate to the relevant sport section. From there, you 

can view the latest fixtures, including dates, times, and locations of each game. You can also access information about 

the venues for each game, including directions on how to get there and any other relevant details you may need to 

know.  

  

In addition to the fixture and venue information, the EISM website also provides live ladders that are updated in real-

time. This means you can keep track of your child's team's performance throughout the season and see how they 

stack up against the competition.  

  

We encourage you to visit the EISM website regularly throughout the season to stay informed about the latest news 

and updates related to interschool sports. We wish all our students the best of luck in their competitions and hope to 

see a great turnout of parents at the games to support our teams.  

  

I would like to remind you of our school's policy regarding student attendance and participation in sports. We 

recognize the importance of extracurricular activities, including sports, in our students' development. Therefore, we 

strongly encourage all students to attend and participate in all scheduled sports activities.  

  

However, we understand that there may be times when your child is unable to attend a training session, match, or 

leave early on a sports day due to illness or other unexpected circumstances. In such cases, we require parents to 

provide a medical certificate to their child's house mentor as soon as possible, to verify the reason for their 

absence or early departure.  

  

Thank you for your support and please contact Ms. Rahme via email at or@ags.vic.edu.au if you have any queries 

regarding the program.  

  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Olivia Rahme   

Head of PE, Sport and Health P-12 
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